
 

 

Meeting:  Boy & Girls Bowling Committee 

Date: Friday, March 9, 2018 @ 8:00PM- Holiday Inn,  Liverpool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendees:  Section/Name(s) 
1) Steve Luciana & Bari Suman 
2) Hugo McGroty & Bill Neumann 
3) Mike O’Connell & Jeffrey Klatt 
4) Richard Raychel & Barbara Ziska 
5) Mark Foeder & Chris Searchfield 
6) Dan Kaplan & Ed Ventry 
7) Dave Medofik & Mary LaDuke 
8) Bryan Landini & Eileen Shultis  
9) Erena O'Brien & Theresa Eckert 
10) Eileen Kilcullen 
11) Stephen Restivo 
NYSPHSAA: 
Joe Altieri, Kristen Jadin, & Chris Joyce,  
 

 

 

 

Topics Discussed: 
 

1. Future Tournament Bids 
2. 2018 Tournament Information/Logistics 
3. Old Business- Substitution  
4. Old Business- Number of Contests  
5. New Business- Three Day Championship 
6. Section Concerns 

 

Topics/Discussion/Action: Mike & Eileen welcomed all to the meeting at 8:06. 
Attendee introductions were made and NYSPHSAA staff welcomed. 
 

1. Section 3 will host the tournament through 2020; therefore, bids will open in 2019 for the 2021 tournament. (I) 
2. 2018 Championship -OnCenter event schedule as follows: Saturday- 8AM Small School Teams, 5PM Section 

Composite Teams, Sunday 9AM Large School Teams. Logistics were discussed & lanes were drawn for each 
session. Ticketing issues were discussed. Resolution: Upon completion of Division 2 awards, exhibition hall will be 
cleared and a new admission will be charged for evening session.  Joe Alteri requested that all fan questions 
regarding ticketing issues be referred to NYSPHSAA onsite staff (Joe, Kristen & Chris). (D/I) 

3. A proposal for a change in the substitution rule was introduced and motioned for approval by Hugo McGroty, 
second Ed Ventry. Proposal was distributed through email prior to meeting, original proposal was rejected (Boys 
4-6-1) (Girls 4-4-2) Eileen Kilcullen made a motion to modify proposal allowing one sub per game, second: Bryan 
Landini. Proposal Approved for two year trial (Boys 7-3-1)( Girls 6-2-3) (D/A) 

4. A proposal for a change in numbers of contests from team to individual to be in line with other individual sports 
was introduced by Steve Luciana & Bari Suman. Motion Steve Luciana, Second Ed Ventry. Approved (Boys 8-0-3) 
Girls (7-0-4). (D/A) 

5. Joe Altieri, Mike O’Connell and Eileen Shultis discussed the concerns of scheduling the expanded championship 
format in a traditional setting (bowling center). The consensus was there is a need for change and a championship 
subcommittee was established (Hugo McGroty, Pam Beard, Ed Ventry & Dan Kaplan volunteered- In addition to 
host section and Sports Coordinators). Mike O’Connell proposed forgoing the official practice session and 
establishing a three day championship event. Mike O’Connell Motioned; second Eileen Shultis: Vote for exploring 
the options for a three day championship event (Boys 9-0-2) (Girls 9-0-2) (D/A) 

6. Section Concerns: No Section Concerns were expressed. Meeting Adjourned at 9:42. 
 
 
Items for Action: Three Day Championship, Substitution & Number of Contests Proposals 
 

Next Meeting: TBA 
 


